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A Message from Miss Massey 

 

Welcome back to the last half term of the year! We have lots of exciting things planned for this half term.  Please 

do make a note of the key dates of things happening on the last page of this newsletter. I would like to let you 

know that school ends for this year on Friday 22nd July.  Monday 25th July is now a staff training day and there-

fore school is not open to children. 

 

 

 

 
 Hello and Goodbye 

This year we say goodbye to Miss Meadows who is mov-

ing to Manchester to take a teaching role closer to home.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all 

her hard work over the last two years and wish her all the 

best in her new job. 

I would like to welcome Miss Mason to the team.  Miss      

Mason will be joining us as the new teacher for         

Woodpeckers from September. 

Summer Fair Donations 

Our summer fair will be on  14th July, 3.30-4.30pm.  If anyone has any donations or 

would like to support the school by running a stall or helping in any way, please let Miss 

Chaplin know in the school office. 

On Friday 1st July we will be holding a non-uniform day for the children and asking you 

bring in donations for our Tombola. 

Many thanks. 



 

 

Owls trip to Pizza Express! 

Owls enjoyed a wonderful trip into York last week to 

make pizzas at Pizza Express. They also had time to walk 

the city walls, have an ice cream and visit Museum Gar-

dens. What fun! 

 

Calling all parents/carers! 

Would you be interested in joining our 

Friends of Skelton School (FOSS) group? 

You would be offering valuable support 

to the school during school events and 

fundraisers. If interested, please give 

your name to Miss Chaplin. Thank you 

Keeping our school safe 

Please can I ask all parents to ensure the 

pedestrian gate is closed after you have col-

lected your child from after school club as 

this helps to keep the school safe. 

Thank you 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole school: 94.44% 

Our winning class is:  

OWLS 

 

 

Summer term 2 

 

Wednesday 29th June—Reception new  

starters meeting, 4pm. 

Friday 1st July – Non–uniform day. Please 

bring in donations for our summer fair and 

tombola 

Wednesday 6th July—Transition day. 

Thursday 7th July—Sports day.  

Early Years and KS1 AM.  

KS2 PM. 

 

Friday 8th July—End of Year reports to  

parents. 

 

Thursday 14th July—Summer Fair, 

3.30pm—4.30pm. 

 

Thursday 21st July—Y6 leavers assembly, 

2pm. 

 

Friday 22nd July—Break up for Summer 

Please note Monday 25th July is an INSET 

day, school is closed to children. 
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Well done to our Jubilee winners! 

As part of our Jubilee celebrations the children 

of Skelton were asked to draw a portrait of the 

Queen to go on display in Skelton village hall  

and church as part of the village celebrations. 

The following children won a book voucher for 

their artwork: 

 

Robins: Benjamin Mansell 

Woodpeckers:  Beatrix Blue, James Thomas 

Owls: Matt Duyan 

Kingfishers: Riley Parkinson 

 

 

 


